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NCW issues Suo-motu notice to DGP West Bengal 

Press Note 

 
New Delhi, 7th August, 2019: On the 7th of August, 2019 a news item was published in 

Navbharat Times captioned “तिहार की महहला कैदी से टै्रन में रेप, पुललसवाले पर आरोप” 

wherein it was reported that a female inmate of Tihar Jail was allegedly raped by a policeman of 

DAP 3rd Battalion in the train while she was being brought from West Bengal. The Commission 

is anguished and has taken Suo-motu cognizance of the matter. The Commission has urged the 

Commissioner of Police, Delhi to take immediate action in this regard and submit a detailed 

investigation report to the Commission. 
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